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5th December 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
FS and KS1 Nativity Play 
This takes place on Tuesday 10th December at 2.15 in the church. Each family will receive two 
tickets to attend. Please make sure you bring the ticket with you to gain admittance. 
 
Please note secondary school children will not be admitted to the performance. 
 
KS2 Carol Concert 
Due to circumstances beyond our control we have had to change the date and time of the Carol 
Concert – sorry for any inconvenience caused. 
 
It will now take place on Tuesday 17th December at 2.15 in the church. Tickets for the concert will 
be sent out to you as soon as possible – two tickets per family. Again please note secondary 
school children will not be admitted to the performance. 
 
The Diocese have issued new Health and Safety rules regarding our use of the church so please 
note for both performances: 
 

 All members of the audience must be seated. There can be no parents standing at the back 
of the church or in the aisles 

 No prams can be brought into the body of the church. There is a small room just inside the 
porch where prams can be parked but they cannot be brought into the body of the church. 

 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. We look forward to seeing you at one of the 
performances to celebrate the Christmas story with your children. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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